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HARRYS ANNOUNCES ADJOURNMENT OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Vancouver, British Columbia, November 20, 2024 – Harrys Manufacturing Inc. (CSE: HARY) (the 
“Company”, “Harrys”, “we” or “our” or “us”), a national cigarette company in Canada, announces that 
as a result of the Canada Post postal strike, the Company has adjourned the annual general meeting of 
shareholders (the “Meeting”) scheduled for December 20, 2024 (the “Meeting”). The Company has 
adjourned the Meeting to ensure it satisfies the notice and delivery requirements pursuant to applicable 
corporate and securities laws. The Meeting will be reconvened on January 13, 2025 at 3:00 p.m. (Vancouver 
Time). The Meeting will be held by in person at the offices of McMillan LLP, 1500 Royal Centre, 1055 
West Georgia Street, Vancouver, British Columbia V6E 4N7. Proxies will be accepted up to the date and 
time of the Meeting and in person at the Meeting. The record date for the Meeting will remain the same.  
Shareholders are encouraged to vote their shares. 

About Harrys: 

Harrys provides value to its shareholders by meeting the preferences of adult tobacco consumers who seek 
a high-quality Canadian product at an affordable price. With over 40 years of industry experience, Harrys’ 
management team collaborates with distribution and retail partners who prioritize their customers’ needs. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Nick Brusatore 
CEO 

For further information, please contact:  

Corporate Communications  
Telephone: 604-565-5100 
Email: IR@HarrysMFG.com 
www.harrysmfg.com 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services provider accepts responsibility for 
the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.  

 


